
 

 

 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission (FCC) 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd 
Columbia MD 21046-1609 
USA 
 
RE: Class II Permissive Change 
 
Date: March 21,2023  
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 
This letter grants authorization for representatives of Laird Connectivity LLC to apply for a Class II 
Permissive Change as specified under 47 CFR FCC Part 2.1043 of the Code of Federal Regulations. 
 
This authorization applies to Sterling LWB+, FCC ID: SQG-LWBPLUS, approved on December 21, 2021, 
which has further modification of: 
 
1. Addition of antenna to approved antennas list: Laird Connectivity EFG2400A3S.  
 
This change should not affect the original FCC grant. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Brian Petted, Technology Leader 
 
Laird Connectivity, LLC 
W66 N220 Commerce Court 
Cedarburg, Wisconsin, 53012 USA 
 
brian.petted@lairdconnect.com 
262-421-4974 
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